
January 5, 2017 
 

To: Department Chairs, Directors, Business Officers and all faculty (via 
SBCHR-L, SBDIR-L, SBADM-L, and SBFACU-L) 

 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director 

Academic Personnel 
 
Re: Red Binder Updates 
 
Red Binder III-17: Postdoctoral Scholars has been updated and posted to the Academic 
Personnel web site at https://ap.ucsb.edu/policies.and.procedures/red.binder/ .  The 
updates reflect changes made to the Memorandum of Understanding between the UAW 
and the University during the bargaining that concluded during Fall quarter.  
 
The Postdoctoral Scholars Appointment Form and Postdoctoral Scholars Mid-
Appointment Salary Increase Form have also been updated.  The forms are available on 
the Academic Personnel web site at https://ap.ucsb.edu/forms/ . 
 
Questions regarding the updated language or Postdoctoral Scholar appointments may be 
directed to Billy Ko at x4441 or billy.ko@ucsb.edu . 
 
 
 
 
******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
Cindy.Doherty@ucsb.edu 
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